
Welcome Stoneybrook Women Golfers! 
 
 
 
As promised, another update…. 
 
We have found what we consider a reasonable compromise given the cart situation and the trepidation that 
some members feel about being assigned to random pairings.  We understand that personal choice is 
important for members to feel safe.  We cannot control what the golf course mandates and whether they put 
in partitions, but….. 
 
 
If you are so inclined, you may pick one permanent partner to share a cart with this year.   
 
If you do not want to pick a permanent partner then you will be assigned a random pairing each week. 
 
No foursomes will be permanently assigned.  This is so all the members still get to play with each other. 
 
If you choose to play with a permanent partner this year, then both members will play on any given week, or 
both members will sit out.  There will be no individuals in carts this year.  If your partner cannot play on any 
given day and you still want to play, then you will be assigned a random partner for that week. 
 
Because we are allowing pairings, it will no longer be possible to play team events as we will not be able to 
create flights for all team events.  New games will replace the ones that will no longer work. 
 
If you choose to become a permanent pairing then, you and your partner both need to contact Carol Felner 
via email.  cfelner@comcast.net 
 
We ask again, that everyone remain respectful of each other and their personal choices.  Please stay home if 
you do not feel well.  We are all in this as a group and should remain vigilant.  Please refrain from high fives, 
hugs, etc.…, only one person should drive the cart each week.   
 
We truly hope that this decision gives some of you reason to stay with us this year.  If you still choose to quit 
the league, you have until the 1st of November to request your refund.  If you do choose to leave, please know 
that you are welcome back whenever you feel confident in returning.   
 
We are looking forward to a fun season with some twists and turns!  Welcome to the league and we will see 
you all very soon!  Opening day is just a short time away!   
 
Stay safe, 
 
Sue Hoehn 
SWGA, president 


